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January 2, 2004

MTPO
TRANSPORTATION

SYMPOSIUM
THURSDAY, JANUARY 8, 2004

2:30 PM Gainesville City Hall
5:30 PM Alachua County Administration Building

     The Metropolitan Transportation Planning Organization (MTPO)
for the Gainesville Urbanized Area invites interested persons to
attend a transportation symposium.  The purpose of this symposium
is to hear from several transportation experts concerning a number
of transportation issues facing our community. 

     The MTPO, composed of the Mayor and six City of Gainesville Commissioners and the five
Alachua County Commissioners, is responsible for the continuing, cooperative and
comprehensive transportation planning program for the Gainesville Metropolitan Area.

     More detailed information concerning this symposium can be obtained by visiting Upcoming
Events at the ncfrpc.org website or by writing to the MTPO, 2009 NW 67th Place, Gainesville,
Florida 32653; by appearing in person at the above address during regular business hours or
by calling 955-2200.  Any person requiring special assistance or accommodations to participate
in the symposium should contact MTPO staff at 955-2200 no later than January 6, 2004.


